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Dear colleagues and friends

Welcome to the Symposium of the “Institut de la Main”, to be held in Paris 
(France) on March 10-11, 2017.

This is the first time an international meeting is entirely dedicated to surgery of 
the spastic upper limb, both in adults and in children.

International experts will discuss in depth the indications, techniques (videos 
only) and results of surgery, and there will be a special focus on evaluation, and 
clinical cases discussions. 

Whether surgeon, physiatrist, physical or occupational therapist, you are welco-
me to attend, and exchange your views with the experts.

If you feel that you can make a valuable contribution to this meeting, please let 
me know.

 Looking forward to welcoming you in the city of Paris.

 

Caroline Leclercq
caroline.leclercq@free.fr
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